IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER
Plantation Bay WTP Drinking Water Problem Corrected

Customers of Plantation Bay WTP have been notified in previous months of a problem with our
drinking water. We are pleased to report that the corrective action taken to minimize levels of the
Disinfection Byproducts (DBPs), which includes Total Trihalomethanes (TTHMs) and Haloacetic Acids
(HAASs), has adequately lowered the levels below the maximum contaminant levels (MCLs). The
standard for TTHM is 80 micrograms per liter (ug/L) and the standard for HAASs is 60 pg/L. At
Sudburry Lift Station, the average level of TTHMs over the last year was 53.09 pg/L and the average
level of HAASs was 24.71 pg/L. At Aldenham Lift Station, the average level of TTHMs over the last
year was 51.80 ug/L and the average level of HAAS5s was 24.39 ng/L.

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience.

As always, you may contact/ Jr- Faoas at 3K -3/ 54/ 5 ;with any comments or questions.

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who
may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes,
schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing
copies by hand or mail.

This notice is being sent to you by Plantation Bay WTP
State Public Water System ID#: 2184251
Date distributed:  Z,/.7/%0 /¢
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